
 
 
 

QUESTION NO 4 By Councillor Lang for answer by the 
Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 14 December 2023. 

  As part of the developer legal agreement for planning 
permission 18/01755/FUL at Cammo, £560,000 was to be 
paid to the Council so a new bridge could be built over the 
Bughtlin Burn. 

Question (1) How much of this money has been paid to the Council? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) What progress is being made to erect the new bridge? 

Answer (2)  

   

   

 

 


